ventr:

Open Evening - Reception Class of 2024
Wednesday 29th November 4pm-5pm

Is your child due to start in Reception class, September 20247
If so, we would like to invite prospective parents to visit our

wonderful school.

Please come to the school entrance where you will be greeted by
Mrs Oldfield, our Early Years Lead.

You will be given a brief talk in the school hall prior to having the
time to look around all our classrooms and meet our amazing

teachers.

We hope to see you there!




